
CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 

EXTRACT FROM COUNCIL MEETING MINUTES OF OCTOBER 23, 2019 
 

Item 17, Report No. 29 of the Committee of the Whole, which was adopted without 
amendment by the Council of the City of Vaughan on October 23, 2019. 

Mayor Bevilacqua declared an interest with respect to this matter as he is subject to 
litigation with respect to this project and did not take part in the discussion or vote on the 
matter. 

Councillor Carella declared an interest with respect to this matter as he is subject to 
litigation with respect to this project and did not take part in the discussion or vote on the 
matter. 
 
 
 

17. DEPUTATION – MATTHEW BALDASSINI (GENTILE CIRCLE) 

The Committee of the Whole recommends: 

1) That the Deputation by Mr. Matthew Baldassini and Ms. Linda 
Altomare be received; 

2) That staff report back on this matter and communicate to area 
residents; and 

3) That the following Communications be received: 

C4. Mr. Matthew Baldassini, Operations Manager – Bolton, 
Aluma Systems, Simpson Road, Bolton dated September 
30, 2019; and 

C13. Photographs of mounds of dirt and garbage, rear ravine 
from Gentile Circle, submitted at the meeting. 

Mayor Bevilacqua declared an interest with respect to this matter as he is 
subject to litigation with respect to this project and did not take part in the 
discussion or vote on the matter. 

Councillor Carella declared an interest with respect to this matter as he is 
subject to litigation with respect to this project and did not take part in the 
discussion or vote on the matter. 

  


